
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—21 April 

What has happened in school this week? 

Welcome to the first newsletter of the Summer Term, I can’t be-
lieve we are already in the last term of this academic year. How 
times flies by when you are having fun! 
 
This week has been full of wow experiences for our pupils, with 
the start of a new term comes a new topic for the children em-
brace. This week we have seen Year 1 recreate the Great fire of 
London, Year 3 had a Roman day and experienced what it was like 
to wear togas and Year 6 got to create art using nature! 
 
Our assemblies this week have focussed on the festival of Rama-
dan which came to an end this week – the children reflected on 
how hard it would be to give up their favourite foods from dawn 
until sunset everyday for a month. The shows the commitment and 
self-control that those who celebrate Ramadan have. Happy Eid to 
all our families who are celebrating. 
 
Make sure you take a look at what the classes have been up to this 
week further along in our newsletter and to find out how we plan 
to celebrate the Kings Coronation at Lillington Nursery and Pri-
mary School. 
 
Enjoy your weekend and see you all on Monday. 
 
Victoria Wallace  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—21 April 

IMPORTANT NOTICES 

Strike Action 
School will be fully open on both Thursday 28

th
 April and  

Tuesday 2
nd

 May when the NEU are striking. 
 

Uniform Policy 
Please can I remind everyone of the school’s policy on school uni-
form. 
 

•  Children should not be wearing makeup or nail polish to 
 school. Those who do will be asked to remove it. 
 
•  Jewellery is also not permitted due to the dangers. Pupils can 
 wear stud earrings only and a watch. Necklaces, bracelets 
 (except medical ones) and other earrings should be kept for  the 
 weekend and school holidays. 
 
•  School shoes should be black in colour, our policy allows trainers 
 if they are completely black including the soles. Please ensure 
 your child is wearing the correct footwear for school. 
 
•  Finally, I am noticing lots of missing ties, this again is an     
 expectation of our uniform policy. Please ensure your child  has 
 this for school, those pupils in Year 6 need to get into the habit 
 of having their full unform in preparation for secondary 
 school. 

 
Our uniform policy can be found on the school website. https://
www.lillingtonprimary.com/uniform/ 

https://www.lillingtonprimary.com/uniform/
https://www.lillingtonprimary.com/uniform/
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Head Teacher to Home—21 April  

What has happened in Bevan this week? 

 

We have  had a lovely few sessions 
in the garden this week, making the 
most of the sunshine. They’ve been 
able to have lots of water play and 
have enjoyed  
playing with and chasing bubbles. 
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What has happened in Darwin Class  

this week? 

 

Year 1 had a ‘Great Fire of London re-creation’. The children 
made Tudor houses using cardboard and got to see how 

quickly a fire can spread when the houses are close  together. 
The children also made 17th Century biscuits and took part in 

a Great Fire of London themed activity. Huge thanks to the 
parents and cares that were able to come along! 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—21 April 

What has happened in Peake Class this week? 

 

 

Peake have been working well in English 
and Math and should be very proud of their 
efforts. 



Drew have had a fantastic Ancient Roman Day! They started the 
morning with learning all about Roman numerals, wrote persua-
sive speeches to elect a class emperor and made miniature Roman 
shields. They ended the day with a Roman feast including some  

                       yummy honey biscuits and some child-friendly 'wine'! 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—21 April 

What has happened in Drew Class this 
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What has happened in Hopper this week? 

We have worked at improving our mastery 
of art and design skills in year 4 this week. 
We worked with partners to create a figure 
drawing of the human form in any posture.  
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What has happened in Hopper this week? 
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What has happened in Pankhurst Class 

this this week? 

Pankhurst have had a fantastic and  
productive week learning all about persuasive 
language.  They have learnt new words,  
expanded their vocabulary and enjoyed  
presenting their arguments to their classmates in 
a persuasive way. 
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Head Teacher to Home—21 April 

What has happened in King Class  

this week? 

King Class have started looking at variables in computing  
sessions this week. To start with, they looked at examples of 
real-life variables before exploring them in a Scratch project. 
They then designed and made their own Scratch project that  
included variables.  



 
 
 
 

To kick-off our final term in Year 6, the children in Angelou have been familiar-
ising themselves with, and deepening their understanding of, our challenging 
new text – The Hobbit. Activities included: reviewing its original film trailer, re-
searching and developing new and abstract vocabulary, and using art and drama 
to foster their wider comprehension of the characters within the text. Great 
work, Angelou!    
 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home—21 April 

What has happened in Angelou Class 

this week? 

 Please  
remember  

your revision 
guides on 
Monday! 
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Head Teacher to Home - 31 March 

What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

 
Congratulations to Darwin Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 1 this week! 

 
 
 
 

Congratulations to Drew Class who had the 
highest attendance in Key Stage 2 this week! 

 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Head Teacher to Home - 24th March 

What has happened in school this week? 

 

 

Please find below this year’s school term dates. Please make a note of the teacher 
training days. 
 

Autumn Term 2023 
Starts            Tuesday 5th September 2023 (4th is a Teacher Training Day) 
Half term    Monday 30th October 2023 to Friday 3rd November 2023 
Ends             Friday 22nd December 2023  
     (17th November is Teacher training day) 
 
Christmas holiday Monday 25th December 2023 to Friday 5th January 2024 
 

Spring Term 2024 
Starts  Wednesday 10th January 2024 (8/9 Jan are Teacher Training Days) 
Half term Monday 12th February 2024 to Friday 16th February 2024 
Ends          Friday 22nd March 2024 (11th March is teacher training day) 
Spring (Easter) holiday Monday 25th March 2024 to Friday 5th April 2024 
 

Summer Term 2024 
Starts Monday 8th April 2024 
Half term Monday 27th May 2024 to Friday 31st May 2024 
Ends          Friday 19th July 2024 
 

Teacher training days 
Monday 4th September 2023 
Friday 17th November 2023 
Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th January 2024  

Term Dates 



 

 

 

 

Play our school lottery and you are in with a chance to win this amazing 
prize! Tickets are only £1 and can be bought here:  
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/lillington-school-ptfa 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

 

 

News from PTFA—21 April 

Could you be the PTFA's new Treasurer or Deputy Chair? We have 
vacancies for both and would love to have new people join the Com-
mittee and help decide what we do to support the pupils and school. 
You don't have to be a maths whizz or an accountant to be the Treas-
urer. The ability to keep records of our income and spending is what's 
most important. You also don't need to be a parent! The roles are open 
to carers and other family members so if you know someone who 
might be up for it, please let them know! If you're interested in either 
role or want to know more, please speak to either Lucy or Olivia in the 

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/lillington-school-ptfa
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We are week One 

when we return  



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 



 

Lillington Nursery and Primary School 

Thank you for reading our newsletter  
and taking a note of important information and dates.  

 
Have an enjoyable Weekend. 

 
Lillington Nursery & Primary School.  


